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Bobbi Ferguson (205) 909-3783 

07 p C  3 !  . ,  E-Mail bobbi.vcs@comcast.net 
(866) 2734751 * ' ! ? C 2  FAX 

VIA Overnight Delivery 

December 28,2007 

Alice Cole 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

- Re: Request to Cancel Competitive Local Exchange Authority 
US South Communications, Inc. (CLEC TX277) 
d/b/a US South & d/b/a INCOMM 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

US South Communications, Inc. requests the cancellation of its competitive local exchange authority 
CLEC TX277. US South has never filed its CLEC price list, has never provided any local exchange 
service, and has no local exchange customers. The CLEC RAF fee of $600 for 2007 has been remitted 
separately. 

US South respectfully requests that its CLEC authority be cancelled upon receipt of this filing. 

US South currently provides and will continue to provide long distance service under its interexchange 
carrier authorization, IXC T1450. 

An original and three copies are enclosed. Inquiries regarding this filing should be referred to me at 

appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

(205) 909-3783 or via email to bobbi.vcs@comcast.net. Your assistance in this 

Bobbi Ferguson 
Consultant to US South Communications, Inc. 

Enclosures 
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